
 

COVID-19 – IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 

TO ALL RIDING CENTRE CLIENTS – 29/3/2021 V1.5 

PLEASE FOLLOW THE MEASURES BELOW FOR SOCIAL DISTANCING AND EVERYONE’S SAFETY 

We are pleased to offer our riding lessons from 29th March 2021.  Group lessons are able to 

continue with our normal capacity.  Spectators may attend but we can only allow one person 

(excluding children that cannot stay home unsupervised) per rider.  All viewing will be outside. 

SOCIAL DISTANCING OF AT LEAST 2 METRES MUST BE FOLLOWED AT ALL TIMES.   

REMEMBER HANDS/FACE/SPACE 😊 

 

• RIDERS 11 YEARS & OVER THAT NEED ASSISTANCE MOUNTING OR LEADING MUST WEAR A 

FACE COVERING.  YOUR INSTRUCTOR WILL ALSO WEAR A FACE COVERING. 

 

• ALL RIDERS AT LEVEL 3 & ABOVE MUST HAVE THEIR OWN RIDING HATS.  ALL HIRED HATS 

ARE SANITISED BETWEEN USE FOR LOWER LEVEL RIDERS.   ALL RIDERS MUST WEAR CLEAN 

GLOVES TO THEIR LESSON. 

 

• ONE FAMILY MEMBER ONLY TO ACCOMPANY RIDER (UNLESS YOUNG CHILDREN UNABLE 

TO STAY AT HOME ALONE).    

 

• OUR INDOOR VIEWING AREA IS CURRENTLY CLOSED.   YOU MAY USE THE TOILET 

FACILLITIES.  PLEASE FOLLOW THE ONE WAY SYSTEM FOR ENTRY AND EXIT TO THE 

BUILDING.   

 

• IF YOU FEEL UNWELL OR HAVE ANY COVID SYMPTOMS PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND YOUR 

LESSON.  PLEASE CHECK GOVERNMENT WEBSITE FOR LIST OF SYMPTOMS. 

 

Your instructor will take hygiene and safety measures to ensure all risk is minimised during 

your lesson.  This includes social distancing, frequent hand washing and tack being cleaned 

with a disinfectant solution between sessions. Our aim is to ensure both client and staff 

safety at all times and of course for you to enjoy your riding lesson. 

If you have any concerns regarding these safety measures please email: 

info@pinkmead.co.uk  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding we are very much looking forward to 

21st June! 
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